
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 November 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Children in Need – Friday 16 November 2018 
 
On Friday 16 November 2017 we will be hosting our annual fundraiser for Children in Need. 
 
This year we invite the children to come to school in their own clothes, bright colours, spots 
or stripes. – No Football Kits. 
We are asking for a £1.00 donation towards the non-uniform day and entry into a colouring 
competition.  
 
There will also be a cake sale hosted by Year 6.  Children from all year groups will have the 
opportunity to go along and buy a selection of cakes and biscuits.  Therefore, your child may 
bring in a small amount of money (50p) to buy them. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher 


